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MESSAGE 

 

  It gives me immense pleasure to note that the Department of English of our 

college is hosting its first “National seminar on trends in the English Literary Arena “ 

on January 30, 2020. 

  The seminar provides an excellent platform to hold discussion and share 

new ideas face to face between experts, professors, researchers and students from 

various colleges in and around Villupuram. 

  I want to express my sincere appreciation to the dedicated organizing 

secretary Dr.L.Ravishankar and the members of the organizing committee and wish 

the seminar a grand success. 
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